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Here is one of many reasons why we should not occupy open spaces or green spaces near or in East
Portland into temporary shelters, shooting and crimes have been rising in East Portland and we need
to invest in green spaces and not take them away. Please see supporting article
https://www.washingtonpost.com/opinions/2021/03/16/black-neighborhoods-parks-safety/
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